
 

 

 

 

DIRECTORATE OF OPEN & DISTANCE LEARNING 

JAMIA HAMDARD, HAMDARD NAGAR 
 

 

24
th
 September 2015 

 

 

‘NOTICE’ 
 

All the students of Directorate of Open & Distance Learning, Jamia Hamdard are 

informed that due to some unavoidable circumstances, the counselling classes of 

BBA/BCA I, II, IIIrd year will not be held from 3
rd

 October 2015, as notified 

earlier.  The new date for commencement of classes will be declared at a later date.     
 

 

 

 

(Prof. Rasheeduz Zafar) 

Advisor, DODL 


